
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 14, 2004 
 
HAND DELIVERED 
 
Ms. Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 

Re:   In the Matter of the Investigation of the Water System Operations of 
Bridge Hollow Water Association for Certification as a Public Utility or 
Exemption as a Mutual Water Company, Docket No. 04-2437-01 

Dear Ms. Orchard: 
 
This letter memorializes the agreement between the Attorney General’s Office, the 
Division of Public Utilities (Division) and Bridge Hollow Water Association (Bridge 
Hollow) to suspend until further notice the hearing now scheduled for November 9, 2004 
in this docket. 
  
Bridge Hollow now has filed an application for exemption from regulation and has 
provided some of the documentation required to support the application.  The Division 
wishes to work with Bridge Hollow to purse the application, but also wishes to be able to 
resume proceedings in the above-referenced docket if necessary. 
 
Accordingly, the Division requests that the hearing be delayed as requested above.  
Please call me at 366-0380 if you have any questions. 
 

Sincerely, 
      /s/ 
 

Patricia E. Schmid 
Assistant Attorney General 

 
cc:   Duane Fluckiger 

Dan Hunter, Esq. 
Wes Huntsman 


